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Thank you, 

Shannon Garlitz 

La Grande, OR 

 

 

I'm writing in support of SB 1552. Oregon students should not be denied access to 

virtual public charter schools if they need or want that option. Zip codes do not 

designate ownership over children. Oregon students are not products of merchandise 

to be kept or traded at the discretion of Oregon public school administrators. It's time 

for Oregon legislators to begin to value Oregon students by their worth as humans 

rather than their worth as ADMw's contributing to the bottom line of the district that 

OEA and OSEA members are employed by.  

 

There is no good reason that Oregon students should be prevented from choosing 

virtual public charter school as the means of receiving an education. ALL Oregon 

students deserve the opportunity to receive the best possible education, including the 

right to choose virtual public charter schools. I urge you to please support SB 1552. 


